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It’s almost 
here! 

Humber Valley’s Meeting Announcement 
Tuesday Feb 1st, 2011 @ 7:30pm 

 

Our fall and winter meetings are held at 
the Canadian Air & Space Museum on the 
first Tuesday of each month from October 
to April at 7:30pm.  
 
Here’s how to the get there: From the 

401 East or West, exit at Keele Street 
North. Turn right on Sheppard Ave, and 
follow Sheppard to the entrance to 
Downsview Park. Turn right into the park 

onto John Drury Lane until you reach Carl Hall Road. Turn left 
at Carl Hall and continue east over the railway tracks to the 
museum, which is on your right.  

 

Free Pizza at the Meeting! 
There’s nothing like good 
food to ensure a good 
meeting and the Humber 
Valley Pizza Club is going 
into its 6

th
 year now due to 

popular demand. No time 
to stop in for dinner before 
the club meeting? No 
problem! Just come to the 
meeting hungry. Better get 

there early though, before the mad rush, to make sure you get 
the best selection. 

 

Your 2010 Executive  
President, Pat Knight..................................  (416) 225-2687 
Vice President, Paul McMillan ....................  (905) 851-7387 
Secretary & Treasurer, Dan Paluzzi ...........  (905) 303-0337 
Program Director, Steve Simpson ..............  (416) 522-3574 
Field Officer, Eric Gallas .............................  (647) 226-0000 
Chief Instructor/Safety Officer, Tony Phan .  (416) 436-8088 
Junior Rep, Enrique Ponte Ojeda ...............  (647) 892-0082 

 
Other Appointed Positions: 

Editor, Tom Gottlieb ...................................  (416) 781-3189 
Web Master, Barry Collingwood  ................  (416) 925-6588 
Librarian, Roy Gee  ....................................  (416) 749-8793 

Yes the AGM is coming Feb 1st     
It is important that 
you attend the 
Feb 1

st
 meeting 

because this is 
the club’s Annual 
General Meeting.  
 

The following agenda is planned for this meeting.  
1. Last chance to renew to vote at the AGM.  
2. Announcement of executive nominations 
3. Executive elections 
4. Annual general business meeting reports 
a. President’s Report 
b. Treasurer’s Report 
c. Field Officer’s Report 
d. Program Director’s Report 
5. Open discussion and new business 
6. Wings award ceremony 

NOTE: As of the date of publication of this Flyer, the following 
candidates have been nominated and are standing for 
executive positions. Any further nominations will be announced 
at the AGM. If you wish to run or nominate a member for an 
executive position, please contact Dan Paluzzi, Treasurer.  

Current candidates are: 

 President: ......................  Pat Knight  

 Vice President:  .............  Paul McMillan 

 Treasurer: ......................  Bruce Gillespie 

 Secretary .......................  Paul McMillan 

 Field Officer: ..................  Open for nomination 

 Program Director:  .........  Steve Simpson 

NOTE: Make sure you bring your renewal form and exact 
change or cheque to renew if you want to vote! 

2011 Renewals and Nominations Notice 
Since the Feb 1

st
 meeting is the AGM, it‘s your last chance to 

renew your membership and still participate in the 2011 
executive elections. We will accept renewals at the beginning 
of the meeting. If you are paying cash, PLEASE BRING THE 
EXACT AMOUNT if possible and your COMPLETED renewal 

form. We will also have extra forms on hand. 

If you wish to nominate someone for any executive position, 
you may do so in advance or from the floor prior to the 
elections. Please be patient and follow instructions at the 
meeting as we will need to check members against the 
member list prior to the vote to ensure that we have a quorum 
of 2011 members attending. 

Announcing the Upcoming HVRCF … 
Fabulous, Famous, Freakin’, February 
Frozen Finger Fun Fly Frenzy and Free 
Food Fest (FFFFFFFFFFFF)…whew!! 

10:00am Sun Feb 20th    
Please note that the March Flyer will 
come out after this event so this is 
your last and only reminder for the 
FFFFFFFFFFFF.  
Mark it on your calendar today! 
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New Year’s Day 2011 Fun Fly Report   
Four brave souls made it out in the rain on New Year’s day to 
claim the first flight of 2011 as evidenced by the photo below. 
Jeff Shimo took the honor by dodging a break in the rain at 
11:05 am.  Oh well. There’s always next year. Let’s pray for 
better weather for the FFFFFFFFFFFF. 
 

 

Calendar of Upcoming Events ** 

Tue Feb 1
st

    

Club Meeting 
 Executive Elections 
 Annual General Meeting (AGM) 
 Wings Award Ceremony 

Sat Feb 5
th

  Indoor flying North Albion  
  Collegiate Institute  3-5 pm 

Sun Feb 13
th

  Toronto West Swap Meet 9-12 am 

Sat Feb 19
th

  Indoor flying North Albion  
  Collegiate Institute  3-5 pm 

Sun Feb 20
st

   
February Frozen Finger Fun Fly 
 - 10am 

Tue Mar 1
st

   Club Meeting 

Sun Mar 27
th

 Aurora Swap Meet 

 
Aurora Swap Meet 
The Aurora Model Aircraft Club is having its annual swap meet 
and expo on Sunday March 27th. This year it will be at a new 
bigger location at the Markham Fair Grounds in and occupy 
two connected buildings with over 24,000 square feet of space 
and 120 vendor tables. See:  
 
http://www.auroramodelaircraft.com/html/Swap.html 
 

 
 
 

Oakville Swap Meet 
The Oakville Swap Meet is coming up too. See notice below.  

 

 
North Albion Collegiate Indoor Flying 
Thanks to club member Dave Edwards for arranging indoor 

access at the Collegiate. These are turning out to be a lot more 
fun and challenging than originally expected. Remaining winter 
dates include:  Feb 5, Feb 19, Mar 5, Mar 19, Apr 2, Apr 16, 
Apr 30 so mark your calendars and plan to attend.  
 
North Albion Collegiate Institute is located just south of the field 
at 2580 Kipling Avenue on the west side.  

 
Indoor regulars always have a good time at the Collegiate 

http://www.auroramodelaircraft.com/html/Swap.html

